YouPick! - Voluntarily for a Clean Hungary campaign was joined by the University of Pécs again this year
The University of Pécs joined the YouPick! - Voluntarily for a Clean Hungary campaign again this year. The YouPick voluntary waste collection campaign was organized for the 10th time this year. 
Between 2-8 May 2022, YouPick! volunteers "cleaned up" all over the country in the framework of the garbage collection action. Experience has shown that those who take part in this kind of litter picking activity become more aware of the cleanliness of their environment and more sensitive to the conservation and protection of natural resources.
The Green University Program of the UP organized a total of 6 collection points in Pécs and Szekszárd, where 119 enthusiastic university citizens (staff and students) took part, setting a good example for the preservation of the environment and showing that they care about a beautiful, clean environment and are willing to do something about it.
Every green step counts!

